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Meeting Date: TBD Kulynych Family Life Center Courthouse Dr. 
Time:  1:00 and 6:00 pm (across from the courthouse)  Wilkesboro, NC 
 

From the President: Spring is gone and today, Saturday, is the summer solstice. 
We’ve had a lot of rain and now the temperatures will rise and those tiny seeds we 
put in the ground earlier will begin to produce some tasty vegetables and beautiful 
flowers. If you are a gardener, you know harvesting and preserving are hard work, 
but bring so much satisfaction; that same satisfaction we have when a quilt is 
bound and ready for use or gifting. 
Enjoy your summer. See you in July??? 
 Brenda 
Ways and Means:  As I shared with our Google Group, the suggested item to make for June is a wall hanging 
that says, HOME SWEET HOME.  During this Pandemic, the Stay At Home order has given me a greater ap-
preciation for being home. Try to keep your quilt fairly small.  Words can be appliquéd; embroidered or what-
ever method you prefer.  If you like, you can add quilt blocks around the words.  Just be creative and have fun 
with it.  Maybe we can sell these at The Apple Festival this fall and if not, we will have them to sell next 
year.  Thanks for all you make for our Boutique. 
 
Kathy Hamby 
Community Service: Hello everyone! 
The Community Service Committee has some baby quilt and Ebenezer quilt kits made up and they are at my shop – Sew Blessed Quiltworks. If you would like to come by and pick up a kit to work on, please stop by be-
tween the hours of 11 a.m. and 6 p.m. on Mon., Tues., Thurs. or Fri. and between the hours of 11 a.m. – 3 p.m. on Saturday. We are closed Wednesday and Sunday. 
  Also, if you have baby quilts or Ebenezer quilts you have completed at home and you don’t want to hold onto them until our next meeting (whenever that will be), you may drop them off at the shop. 
  We are still not able to hold classes at the shop yet and that would include workshops for the guild, so we can-
not meet as a large group to work on kit preparations at this time. As soon as Phase 3 opens up, I will sched-ule a workshop for us to get together. I’m sure masks will be required. Everyone, please stay safe and healthy! I miss all of you! 
  Regards, 
Libby 
 Sunshine Committee:  Please notify Patsy Clanton when you are aware of a need for card or heart block 
shower.  Apologies for anyone we missed.  Stay healthy, stay safe! 
 Patsy Clanton  


